
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Educational Planning, Policies, and Programs 
 
FROM: Alan Mabe 
   
DATE: October 26, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Reauthorization of Master’s of School Administration Programs (MSA) 
 
 
Background:   
Over the past year and a half all MSA programs have gone through a review process 
involving national, state, and local reviewers.  Each program had to do a thorough 
self-study and propose how their program would meet new State standards and meet 
the contemporary needs in North Carolina for school leaders.  At the April Board 
meeting, ten of the programs were recommended for reauthorization.  The ten were 
recommended by the Committee and approved by the Board.  Three programs needed 
to do further revisions, so the Board authorized the President to approve those three 
programs when they were ready.  
 
Jurisdictional Authority: 
Reporting on authority delegated to the President by the Board. 
 
Issues Involved:  
Programs needed to complete additional revisions. 
 
Recommended Action:   
No action necessary; report on authority delegated to the President. 
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       PRESIDENTIAL ACTIONS WILL BE REPORTED AT THE COMMITTEE 
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